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          The Mary Church Terrell video will be shown at the Seaford Library in Jan. 2020
            Connie Jones will get back to us regarding any needs she has other than publicity.

             Feb. 22, 2020, 1-3pm, Lewes Library Book Discussion “The Women's Hour 
             The Great Fight to Win the Vote” by Elaine Weiss.  Martha Redmond will
              lead the discussion and ask the Lewes Library to reserve the books for January.

             March 3, 2020, Iron Jawed Angels to be shown at Del Tech by Freeman Foundation.

             March 8, 2020, International Woman’s Day, March on the Circle at Georgetown
              Freeman Foundation organizing

              Film Festival, Cinema Art Theater, March, April 1, April 8 th Films on woman’s
              suffrage and equality. Carol Jones to confirm march date as well as films. Some
              films we have been considering, Divine Order (2017) Maiden. We will have a 
              reception in lobby prior to the first film with champagne and sweets. 

             May 1-3, Seneca Falls Bus trip, includes transportation, 2 nights hotel, 1 dinner,
             admission to museum. Bus will hold 50 people. We are waiting for the price per
             person for the dinner and then can confirm  the trip price. We hope to start the 
             reservation process in Jan. or Feb. approximate price $350 pp.

             May 21, 2020, “Reviving the Dead Ladies”, Clear Space. Kelly Sheridan will contact
             Clear Space regarding producer as well as budget. We will provide a reception before
              the event and will look for donations of food and drink. An audition will be held
             for those interested in performing. It is a readers play.

             August 20th, DAR to have an Open House at the Maull House with info on the Suffragists.

             August 26th, 6-7:30, VIA to organize “Women in White Parade” on Rehoboth Boardwalk.
             Mary Folan and Donna Mabry to apply for grant money from the Freeman Foundation.
             They are designing sashes to be worn in the parade and want local groups to contact them 
              as to the number that they will need and give a donation. Distributing buttons at events.

              September 26th, History Book Festival, Lewes, Hope to get Anne Boylan's book “Woman’s
              Suffrage in Delaware” into the festival.

             October 12th, Bus Trip to The Turning Point Memorial, this will include transportation,
              box lunch and personal tour by Pat Worth. Cost approx. $60

              Nov. 5th March in Return Day Parade in Georgetown.
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             Nov. - Dec. Selbyville, Traveling exhibit from the National Archives “Rightfully
              Hers” Freeman Foundation organizing

            Thru out the year:

             700 word Commentaries for the Cape Gazette, published 1-2 a month

              Anne Boylan(DE Humanities)- Margret White Houston to submit Jan 15.  The role of   
             the Black Suffragists in the 1920 election to submit in May or June.

              Penny Diener(AAUW) the lack of books on the suffragists movement for children.

             Jane Lord(LWVSC) The role of Quakers in the Suffragists movement. The increase 
             of women in public office after the passage of the 19th amendment.

             Kathleen Baker (SDARJ)- Mabel Lloyd Ridgely and Suffragist the temperance movement.

             Ellen Rooney (VIA)- Suffrage in the US from Mary Wollstonecraft on.

             Denise Clemons (DAR)-  Black Women and the 1965 voting rights act.

            Martha Redmond to contact President of Delta Sigma Theta and AAUW about possible
            contributors.

       Deb Quinton has agreed to make flyers, buttons, signs, posters and facebook ads for events.
       Kelly Sheridan will get 3 ft. poster with logo to display at our events.

       19th amendment display will be shown at Lewes Library in March 2020 and at Maull House 
         in August. Martha Redmond will contact local libraries to see if they would like to display it.

      Next meeting of the 19th Amendment Committee will be Sunday Jan. 26, 12-3PM at 
       Connie Jone's home.

              


